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Comments: This is outrageous. As a gunnison county and crested butte south resident I am very much opposed

to limiting access to snowmobiles. I don't even own a snowmobile. I am a human powered back country skier,

maybe one day that will change. This is a stab at freedoms. And I question how it would even be enforced. Will

absolutely set a terrible precedent in an  already highly debated valley. This will alienate my neighbors, friends,

and frankly create hundreds of people breaking the law which shouldn't be a law. I personally apologize for not

being involved in the planning period but I never thought something this outrageous would make it to this stage.

This is the land of the free and we live in the mountains to be able to explore and recreate the mountains. It's

shameful the town and county have chosen to be in favor of this. I can't convey my disgust enough. The valley is

going through drastic changes already, why feel the need to further alienate its residents. Many will stop visting,

more will leave, and the challenge of staffing and functioning the valleys services will only get harder. Absolutely

disgusted. Although maybe not directly related (I don't know) if silent tracks won't allow their meetings to be

public, it should be abolished, or at least not influential in our political sphere. If I saw this change occur it would

be just another straw pushing me towards taking my tax dollars out of the valley. So disturbing. 


